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October Newsletter

Updates to Major Projects

BattleBots Workshops

Events List

The next round of BattleBots, learning 
SolidWorks for chassis design, is ongoing. The 

next round of BattleBots, which involve 
advanced soldering and robotics 

programming in C++, will follow. Email us at 
mirlsecretary232@gmail.com to sign up. 

Previous workshop attendance is not 

required to sign up for ongoing workshops. 

October   8  6pm-8pm BattleBots (Mech)
October 11  9am-4pm Football Fundraising
October 14  5pm-7pm BattleBots (Mech)
October 18  9am-4pm Football Fundraising
October 22  6pm-8pm BattleBots (Mech)
October 28  5pm-7pm BattleBots (Elec)

Laser Cutter Certification
Anyone that has attended a BattleBots
session only needs one more session to 

complete their certification. To schedule this 
session, both sessions if you did not attend 
BattleBots, or to renew your certification, 

email Spencer Penley at 
mirlpresident@gmail.com

BearsWithLasers Update

We now have notebooks as well as keychains
and coasters. Order forms for notebooks are 

in SEB 232, and the website will be 
forthcoming. 

The newest addition to our 
project list is a vacuum 

chamber. It’s in need of some 
help to come back to life. If 

anyone would like to use it or 
help with bringing it back to life 

contact Art Hanner at 
mirlpresident@gmail.com
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